
May 4, 1971 
 
The board met at the town hall. 

 
Jack Brunettes permit for house and utility building allowed.  A noisy group from Chub 
Lake demanded that something be done about frost boils and Chub Lake road.  They 
were told that the road would be fixed as soon as we could haul.  Also that there were 

other places that had spots in their roads. 
 
A Mac Pietach asked for a permit for a garage house and told us we had no valuation on 
new houses so we would have to give him a permit.  He was given an application blank 

and told to fill it out. 


